
Sports Update 

What a super half term for St Joseph’s. With Iona winning the Year 6 Trinity Girls Cross 
country and the Year 6 Girls finishing as runners up in the team event, we can’t wait for 
the Middlesbrough Cross country event in March.  With Hansraj qualifying for the Tees 
Valley Swimming Gala in April, the second half of our spring term promises to be really 
exciting.   

We have had a busy few weeks. On February 7th, the Year 6 Girls team put in a great 
performance in the Year 6 Basketball competition at UCA.   

 

On February 10th, the Year 3/4 Boys team took part in the Lee Stephenson Football 
competition for the first time and competed really well.  

 

On February 14th, the Year 2’s were amazing in the Trinity Sportshall Athletics 
competition.  

 

Congratulations to all those that have taken part in all these competitions. 

Mr Bartley 

PE Co-ordinator 


